
NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
– FITZPATRICK ROAD

SECTION BETWEEN COMMERCIAL ROAD AND PANMURE PLACE
Due to the upgrade of R72 Sleeper Site Road, motorists are 
notified of a scheduled road closure on Fitzpatrick Road between 
Fitzpatrick/Commercial intersection and Panmure Place.
As of the 5th October 2020 to 15th December 2020 motorists 
travelling south towards the beachfront and north out of town 
towards Mthatha are encouraged to use alternative routes as per 
the layout plan attached. 
We apologise for the inconvenience
By Order: City Manager


